

REVIEW – GRADE 5

Circle the odd one out:

1. A. once B. twice C. two D. three times
2. A. gentle B. character C. hard- working D. kind
3. A. quiet B. bigger C. pretty D. crowed
4. A. always B. usually C. early D. often
5. A. quickly B. slowly C. loudly D. friendly

Choose the word which has a different stress pattern.

6. A. address B. picnic C. Saturday D. birthday
7. A. explore B. story C. island D. picnic
8. A. aloud B. lesson C. because D. vocabulary

Chose the correct answer.

6. How do you practice?
– I speak English every day.
A. Speaking B. Reading C. Listening D. Writing
7. What did she do at Lan's party last night? – She.....and danced happily.
A. Sang B. Sings C. Singing D. Sing
8. Last year, I went to Ho Chi Minhtaxi.
A. At B. In C. By D. On
9. What did the tiger do when youthere?- They loudly.
A. were/ roar B. were/ roared C. are/ roared D. are/ roar
10.An Tiem like? – He is hard-working.
A. Where B. Why C. How D. What
11. Whyshe learn English? – Because sheto watch English cartoon on TV.
A. does / wants B. do / wants C. does/ want D. do / want
12.do you learn English ? – Because I want to read English comic books
A. What B. How C. How Often D. Why

13. She is _____ to play football on Sports Day.
 A. Writing B. Playing C. Going D. Doing
14. Nam learns English bycartoons on TV.
 A. watching B. watch C. watched D. watches
15.you read books in your free time?
 A. Doing B. Does C. Do D. Are
16. Ia baby elephant and some other animals at the zoo yesterday.
 A. see B. saw C. seeing D. sees
17. I /he's /think/for /practicing /sports Day/.
 A. I think he's practicing for Sports Day.
 B. I think he's for practicing Sports Day.
18. do / what / saw / monkeys / you / the / did / them / when/?
 A. What did the monkeys do when you saw them?
 B. What did you do when the monkeys saw them?
19. We/ learn/ friends /talk /English/ our /because /we/ to /with/ want/ foreign/.
 A. We learn English because we want to talk with our foreign friends.
 B. We learn English because we want our foreign friends to talk.
20. did/ When/ go/ you/ the/ to/ zoo?
 A. When did you go to the zoo?
 B. When do you did go to the zoo?
 C. When did you do to go the zoo?
21. the/ gorillas/ think/ are/ I/ intelligent./ very
 A. I think the gorillas very are intelligent.
 B. I think are the gorillas very intelligent.
 C. I think the gorillas are very intelligent.
22. I/ reading/ am/ Snow White/ the/ Seven Dwarfs./ and

A. I am reading the Snow White and Seven Dwarfs.

B. I am reading Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs.

C. I am reading Snow White the and Seven Dwarfs.

23. a / bike / I / ride / to/ times/ a / week / school / four/.

A.I ride a bike four times a school to week.

B.I ride a bike to school four times a week.

24. take/I/a/will/boat/around/trip/island/the/.

A. I will take a boat trip around the island.

B.I will take a boat trip the island around.

25. usually/watches/He/TV/cartoons/on/English/.

A. He usually watches cartoons English on TV.

B. He usually watches English cartoons on TV.

Read and tick (✓) “True” or “False”. There is one example. (1 point)

Minh is my friend. It was his birthday party yesterday. He was happy because he got a nice present from his father. It was a Japanese comic book. The main character of the book is a robotic cat Doraemon. He has a bag with lots of magical toys, medicine and tools from the future. The cat travelled back in time from the 22nd century to help a Japanese school boy and his friends. Minh likes the book very much because the main character is kind and intelligent.

Statements	True	False
0. It was Minh's birthday yesterday.	☒	☐
26. His parents gave him a Japanese comic book.	☐	☐
27. The main character is a robotic dog.	☐	☐
28. Doraemon has a box with lots of magical toys, medicine and tools from the future.	☐	☐
29. Minh loves the book a lot.	☐	☐

Read and answer the question

Hello, my name is Hoa. I like English very much. At school, I have English four times a week. I often speak English with my classmates. Sometimes, I talk with my foreign friend, Amy. We are happy because we can understand each other. I usually read English comic books in my free time. At home, I practice listening by watching cartoons on TV. I want to learn English well. I think English is necessary for my future.

30. How often does she have English?

A. She likes English very much.

B. Her name is Hoa.

C. She has it four times a week.

31. Can Amy understand Hoa's English?

A. Yes, she can.

B. Yes, they can.

32. What does she do in her free time?

A. She reads English stories.

B. She reads English comic books.

33. Why does she want to learn English well?

A. Because she likes watching cartoons on TV.

B. Because she thinks English is necessary for her future.

Read and fill in the blank.

Nam lives in Ho Chi Minh City, but his hometown (21)..... in Da Nang City in the Central of VietNam. Last weekend, Nam's family (22)..... back to their hometown to visit his grandparents. They went to Da Nang (23)..... plane. From there, they went to his grandparents' house by taxi. The family were happy to see them. The following day, they went to My Khe Beach, swam in the sea and (24)..... seafood. They came back home late in the evening.